EXTERNAL ETHICS COMMITTEE APPROVAL

If your project involves the Patients, Staff or the Facilities of a District Health Board you will need to seek approval from one of the Ministry of Health facilitated Regional Ethics Committees (or the Multi-Region Committee).  Otherwise you can apply for approval from the University of Otago Ethics Committee.

To apply for ethical approval from one of these Ethics Committees you are advised to browse this site:

http://www.ethicscommittees.health.govt.nz/

At this site you will find:

· The contact people for the Ethics Committees 
· The meeting dates and more critically the agenda closing dates by which you will need to get your applications submitted for a meeting which is coming up.
· The National Application Form 

· The Locality Assessment Form 

· The guidelines which will help you to complete the required documentation
